## Memorandum

To:

Mary A.Y. Okada, President

From: Carmen K. Santos (Chair) Joey Munoz (Co-Chair) Elizabeth Duenas (Co-Chair) **College Governing Council** 

Date: 2/4/13

Re:

2011-2015 Physical Master Plan

The College Governing Council met electronically and voted on Friday, 2/1/13 to approve the 2011-2015 Physical Master Plan as amended. The CGC is therefore recommending approval of the 2011-2015 Physical Master Plan.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding the above.

Elizabeth Duenas, Co-Chair

**ABSENT** 

Joey Munoz, Co-Chair

Date